
From:  Jeff Tarling 

To: Jean Fraser 
Date:  3/13/2014 8:48 AM 

Subject:  Re: Need comments now for PB Workshop Memo-  421 Warren (2014-016) 
 

Hi Jean - 

 
The proposed 421 Warren Avenue project is in need of a 'tree save' plan.  Hopefully, 

trees along the edge of the proposed development could be saved and if not the  
project should show replacement planting plans per city standards. 

  
Thanks 

 

Jeff Tarling 
 

JMY
Typewritten Text
Att. 4




